
Exhibit 1 
 

Request for Expedited Processing 
 

Cox Radio, Inc. (“Cox”), licensee of radio station WCFB(FM), Daytona Beach, Florida, 
hereby requests that the Commission expedite processing of the instant application for a minor 
change in WCFB(FM)’s facilities.  Expedited processing of the instant application serves the 
public interest because it will allow Cox to restore service quickly to Daytona Beach and the 
other areas in Central Florida that were ravaged by the tornados that struck in the middle of the 
night on February 1, 2007.  

 
As the attached pictures demonstrate, the tornados destroyed WCFB(FM)’s tower and 

transmitter building.  The following day Cox began operating the station with an emergency 
antenna pursuant to Section 73.1680 of the Commission’s rules.  See FCC File Nos. BSTA-
20070202ADC; BSTA-20070209AAF.  The 70 dBu contour for WCFB(FM)’s emergency 
facilities, however, does not reach Daytona Beach.   

 
Cox recognizes that it has a duty to serve the residents of Daytona Beach, Florida.  

Accordingly, it has diligently searched for an existing tower site from which it can quickly install 
a new antenna for WCFB(FM).  The facilities proposed in the instant application offer Cox the 
best opportunity to restore service quickly to Daytona Beach and to provide service to the largest 
percentage of people who previously received WCFB(FM).  As demonstrated in the 
Comprehensive Technical Exhibit, the proposed 70 dBu contour for WCFB(FM) will encompass 
Daytona Beach, and as a Class C0 station, WCFB(FM) will serve a large portion of the area 
previously served by WCFB(FM)’s licensed Class C facilities. 

 
Based on the foregoing, Cox requests expedited processing of the instant application to 

enable it to restore service to WCFB(FM)’s community of license. 
 

  
 
  






